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ADMINISTRATIVE UPDATE 

 
 The applicant hereby notifies the Commission that its mailing address has changed.  
Please update the Commission’s experimental license records to reflect that the new mailing 
address of the applicant is as follows: 
 

GIRD Systems, Inc. 
 11260 Chester Road, Suite 600 
 Cincinnati, OH 45246 
 


